
 
Manufacturers, Suppliers & Exporters of Laser Marking Machines 

            

   Date: 26th July 2024  

 

DECLARATION LETTER 

 

Subject: Declaration of Employee Awareness of Emergency Response Procedures. 

  

                                     We are writing to confirm that all employees within our organization are 

well-informed and trained on the Emergency Response Procedures. We prioritize the safety and 

well-being of our workforce, and being prepared for emergencies is a critical aspect of 

maintaining a secure working environment. 

Our employees undergo regular training sessions to ensure they are familiar with the Emergency 

Response Procedures in various scenarios. We emphasize the importance of quick and effective 

responses to mitigate risks and ensure the safety of all individuals on our premises. 

 

Mr. Akansh Jaiswal  

 

Sincerely, 

VARC International Pvt Ltd.  

 


